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to me 

 
 

Dear Dr. Champika, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to inform you that your pre-conference 
event proposal for ICSUSL 2023 “Raising backyard poultry and Japanese quails for 
profitable poultry farming” has been accepted! On behalf of the organizing 
committee, I want to extend our congratulations and express our appreciation for 
your excellent submission. 
 
Please fill out the following Google sheet and reserve a date for your event on or 
before 9 August 
2023. https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1yJrAtUvWwxFlkQ_Uf7KtPy6dHCc_P
krxiJ6dvilDr-4/edit?usp=sharing 
 
As we move forward with the event preparations, we kindly request you to provide us 
with any additional information or requirements you may have for the event. 
Additionally, we will work closely with you to ensure all logistical and technical 
aspects are in place to make your workshop a success. 
 
Once again, congratulations on having your proposal accepted, and thank you for 
contributing your expertise to ICSUSL 2023. If you have any questions or need 
further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
Looking forward to collaborating with you and making ICSUSL 2023 a memorable 
and successful event together. 
 
Best regards 
Eranga 
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